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Item No.  17.1               
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

 Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

X Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  Tuesday, February 12, 2019 

Subject:  District Capital Funds Request – Bedford Minor Basketball Association 

Motion for Council to Consider: 
 
That Halifax Regional Council approve a one-time exemption to grant a request for $7,000.00 to the 
Bedford Minor Basketball Association for the purchase of team uniforms from District 16 Capital Funds.   

Reason:  
 
Bedford Minor Basketball Association have over 550 children playing youth basketball in the 
community on 45 teams. They have grown from 29 teams to 45 teams in three years.  The team 
requires new uniforms to accommodate the influx of new players.  The uniforms will be owned by the 
team and not by individual players. The District Capital Policy, however, does not allow for the 
purchase of uniforms. 
 

Outcome Sought:  
 
Approval to provide $7,000.00 in District 16 Capital funding to the Bedford Minor Basketball 
Association for the purchase of team uniforms.  
 
 

Councillor Tim Outhit  
 
 

District 16 Bedford - Wentworth  

 


